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Good afternoon,
 
This is to confirm that Lincolnshire County Council is supportive of the consultation, community
engagement and publicity undertaken for this project.
 
Consequently the view of Lincolnshire County Council is that the requirements pursuant to
Sections 42, 47 and 48 of the 2008 Planning Act have all been met.
 
I trust this is helpful to you.
 
 
Neil McBride
Head of Planning
Lincolnshire County Council,
County Offices, Newland, Lincoln LN1 1YL
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